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Comments: I oppose any ban on climbing bolts in wilderness or national parks. The impact of these bolts is

extremely minimal, and they are necessary for safety when climbing blank sections of rock that won't accept

removable protection. Bolts have been used historically and responsibly by rock climbers for many decades.

Climbing is a historic and appropriate use of our public lands. NO BOLT BAN! Thank you. 


